
   
 City of Plymouth 
 

     PLANNING 
  COMMISSION 

 
 

  MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

THE FOLLOWING SCHEDULED PLANNING 
COMMISSION  MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELED: 

 

THURSDAY, JULY 7, 2022 
 
 

THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING FOR THE PLANNING COMMISSION 
 IS JULY 21, 2022. 

 
  
     A detailed agenda for scheduled meetings will be posted 72 hours 

prior to             the meeting as required by state law. 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated: July 1, 2022 


